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Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact resulting from this legislation. This bill adds the Inspector General 
Advisory Board to the list of existing boards required to file Financial Disclosure statements. 

Purpose: 

The purpose of this legislation is to amend Section 22.206(c) of the Howard County Code to add 
the Inspector General Advisory Board to the list of boards and commissions required to file 
financial disclosure statements. 

Other Comments: 

The Inspector General Advisory Board will be the 27th addition to the list of boards and 
commissions whose members are required to file financial disclosure statements. 


